
                     RAMANUJAN GLOBAL SCHOOL, MANESAR  

Winter Holiday homework 

Class- U.K.G 

Dear student, 

Holidays are integral parts of a student's life. It is a time to explore and a time to 

learn in different ways. When holidays are given a meaningful direction, it results 

in a productive and enjoyable time. Let's use these holidays to pursue some 

hobbies and apply our minds creatively to learn new things and to bring a change 

in the environment, in our individual way.  

 

GENERAL INSTRUCTIONS TO BE FOLLOWED WHILE DOING HOMEWORK: 

 1. Take a printout of the holiday homework worksheet.  

 2. Homework will be assessed for the neat handwriting, presentation, creativity 

and submission of the work on time. 

 3. Parents can be facilitator at home. However, the work should be done 

independently by the child in his/her handwriting. 

                                                     English 

a)Write vowels and consonants ( 5 times in your notebook ). 

b) Write  a,e,i,o,u sound words( 5 times in your notebook ). 

                                        
                                                      Maths 
 a)Write counting 101 to 200( 5 times in your notebook ). 
b) Write number names 1 to 20 (5 times in your notebook). 
 

                                                       हिन्दी  

क) दो अक्षर के शब्द , तीन अक्षर के शब्द, चार अक्षर के शब्द लिखो | (5 times in your 
notebook). 

                                                 E.V.S       
a)Learn  animals and their homes, animals and their young ones, animals and 

their foods, body parts name.  
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              NOTE-: Winter break will start from 31st December 2024 to 15th January 2025 from     

classes Pre-Nursery to 7th. 

           School will reopen on Thursday,16th January 2025 as usual time. During winter   

vacation, the school reception will open from 8:30 a.m to 1:30 p.m so, kindly submit the 

fee for the month of January. 

 

 

 


